
Happiness 
Support your child’s happiness and 

wellbeing and be part of our          
exciting new initiative as we create 

our “Happiness Passports”. 

 

Tuesday, 27th February 2018  

10:00am 

Riverside St Paul’s Cray 

 



Happiness Passports 
We invite you to join us as we endeavour to create a       
document that is as pupil and family centred as our PLPs 
and UPs and that captures important information about 
our pupils’ happiness and wellbeing. This will be a          
fantastic opportunity for you to be part of this innovative 
and exciting initiative which will support and shape your 
child’s wellbeing on their journey from childhood to     
adulthood.  
 
Holly Wheatley, Teaching, Learning & Wellbeing Lead and 
Amy Skelton, Assistant Headteacher will be leading this  
workshop and will also be joined by Katrina O’Leary, Chair 
of the Governing Board. 
 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all. 
 


